POSTPONEMENT - ANNUAL FRIENDSHIP GOLF
TOURNAMENT 2024/25

Dear Members,

We regret to inform that the Annual Friendship Golf Tournament 2024/25
scheduled on Thursday, 13% February 2025 has been postponed to Wednesday, 12
March 2025 by the Willingdon Sports Club due to unavoidable circumstances.

All previous arrangements, teams and timings will remain the same as before.

Inconvenience to Members is regretted.

e

Saurabh Ratan
Chief Executive Officer

10 February 2025
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